
David Jarmul’s meetings to discuss ways of recruiting and supporting more older 
volunteers to assist Triangle nonprofit organizations 

• Activate Good, Raleigh (Amber Smith, director) 

• Adult Employment Specialist, Orange County (Mike Komives) 

• Carol Woods retirement community, Chapel Hill (Heather Altman, vice president) 

• Connect 55+ program, Orange County (Shenae McPherson, administrator) 

• Duke-Durham Neighborhood Partnership (Sam Miglarese, director) 

• Duke Office of Durham and Regional Affairs (Stelfanie Williams, vice president) 

• Duke University (Kyle Cavanaugh, vice president of administration) 

• Durham Center for Senior Life (Alvonia Baldwin, center director) 

• Durham Connections for Aging & Disabilities (Melissa Black, coordinator) 

• Durham County government (Drew Cummings, chief of staff)  

• Encore.org (Betsy Werley, director of network expansion)* 

• Encore Boston Network (Doug Dickson, board director)* 

• Give 5 Program, United Way of the Ozarks (Greg Burris & Cora Scott)* 

• Lakewood Elementary volunteer program (Connie Winstead and Margaret Hodel) 

• Moss + Ross consulting (Susan Ross, partner) 

• NC Commission on Volunteerism & Community Service (Caroline Farmer & Colleen Garrett) 

• Osher Lifelong Learning Institute (Chris McLeod, director) 

• Retired and Senior Volunteer Program of Durham County, (Paula Reif, coordinator) 

• Triangle Nonprofit & Volunteer Leadership Center (Kim Shaw, director) 

• United Way of the Triangle (Eric Guckian, director) 

* phone conversation 

Some titles may have changed since these meetings.


